
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Con il contributo della Fondazione Cassa di Risparmio di Gorizia 

 

 

The DiSPeS is pleased to announce that on 

 

Thursday, November 23 
at the Polo Universitario di Gorizia 

via B. D’Alviano, 18 - 34170 Gorizia 

Room 209         h 14:00-17:00  

 

the Ambassador of Italy to Sudan 

Dr Fabrizio Lobasso 

 
in the framework of the course of African Languages and Cultures in Transition (prof. Ilaria 

Micheli), will held a seminar on 

 

“Intercultural Diplomacy: 

the case of Italy in Sudan” 
 

All students are invited and freely admitted. 

The seminar is compulsory for those attending prof. Micheli’s course. 


